
Flathead Reservation Water Management Board 

and Office of the Water Engineer 
PO Box 37, Ronan, MT 59864  |  contact@frwmb.gov |  (406) 201-2532 

 

Date: January 30, 2025 

To:     Confederated Salish and Kootenai Tribes and Department of Natural 

Resources and Conservation   

Re:  Flathead Reservation Water Management Board 2025 Budget Submission  

 

To the Representatives of the Compact Parties:  

 

The Flathead Reservation Water Management Board, through the Office of the Engineer, 

hereby submits its second of two budget communications, this one addressing fiscal year 

2025 in accordance with the Funding Agreement between the Board and the Compact 

Parties. This submission includes a projected budget for fiscal year 2025 and actuals for 

the period of July 1, 2024 to September 30, 2024.   
 

We look forward to continuing to work with the Confederated Salish and Kootenai Tribes 

and the State of Montana toward developing the water right processes needed for 

administering water on the Flathead Indian Reservation.   

 

Ethan Mace, Engineer  

Flathead Reservation Office of the Water Engineer 

(406) 201-2532  |  400 Main St SW, Ronan, MT 59864 

emace@frwmb.gov 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Water Engineer 


